AU-Ithaca women's tennis match postponed again
9/29/09

ALFRED, NY -- The Alfred University women's tennis team's match with visiting Ithaca has been postponed a second
time.The match, originally scheduled for Wednesday, Sept. 23, was postponed due to poor weather and rescheduled to
Wednesday, Sept. 29. Rain has forced a second postponement and the match is now scheduled for Thursday, Oct. 8, at
4 p.m.AU (7-4, 1-3 Empire 8) is in action next on Saturday, Oct. 3, at 1 p.m. at Utica.



